
Feedback Regarding Antiracism Classroom 

Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Teacher's Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Antiracism Classroom Practices 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recent practices 

implemented in our classroom related to antiracism education. I appreciate your dedication to 

fostering an inclusive environment. 

Firstly, I would like to commend your efforts in incorporating diverse voices into our curriculum. 

The selection of literature was engaging and provided a rich perspective on different cultures and 

experiences. 

Additionally, the discussions held during class were thought-provoking. It encouraged students 

to share their thoughts and allowed for a constructive dialogue about racism and privilege. 

However, I believe there are opportunities to further enhance these practices. Perhaps we could 

include more interactive activities that promote empathy and understanding among students. 

Collaborating with local organizations that focus on diversity may also offer valuable 

workshops. 

Thank you for your commitment to promoting antiracism in our classroom. I look forward to 

seeing how we can continue to grow and learn together as a community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


